
Miss Laura Gilpin,
Colorado Springs,
Colorado.

My dear Miss Gilpin«

On behalf of the Central City Opera House Association,
I want to thank you for your contribution of, One Hundred 
Dollars in memory of Mr. William Gilpin.

To date there have been sixty-four chairs named in 
honor of Colorado pioneers and further contributions to the 
number of eighteen are promised. So the establishing of this 
fine old Opera House, as a memorial to our notable men and 
women, is now an assured success.

It is the plan of our Association to keep for permanent 
record any and all interesting facts concerning those for 
whom the chairs have been named, and if you can contribute any 
information regarding the life of Mr. Tililli&m Gilpin, which 
will help us compile a complete, picturesque and accurate record, 
we will appreciate this further help.

Sincerely,

■Kvv,.
Secretary.

Committees

Miss Anne Brans
Mrs. Ida Kruse McFarlane
Mr. Allen True


